
                                                   

 

 

      December Notes 12/15/17 

 

 

The KVAS met at the Hansford Center at 7:00 for the annual Christmas dinner.  The dinner was 

a pleasant affair with several members attending and reminiscing.  The only business discussed 

on this evening was the upcoming election in January. 

Rodney has made reservations at Ryans’ on the Corridor for the January meeting to elect 

officers for the upcoming year.  He has announced that for health reasons he will not be 

seeking the office of president in the upcoming year.  John Willson has suggested the members 

should consider that the position of president/vice president be a shared position of several 

members.  A single name must appear as president for legal purposes, but there is no reason 

why multiple people cannot share that position.  A more in-depth discussion will take place 

before the official vote takes place to answer any questions and to clarify why this may be a 

better option for the KVAS.   

All members are encouraged to attend to have input on the suggestion and the election of new 

officers.  Come and join KVAS for dinner at Ryans’ on 1/19/18 at 6:00 in the large meeting room 

in the back of the restaurant. 

Members present in December 

Rodney and Judy Waugh  Robert Dean   Michael Riggs 

Bob and Deb Frostick   John and Janet Willson Ed Connors 

Carol Hilleary  

 

 

 


